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Mr. Cyrus Colburn
Lincoln Property Company
330 Hatch Drive, Suite A
Foster City, CA- 94404

Ref: Former Redwood Lumber Site, 7091 Central Avenue, Newark, CA

Dear Mr. Colburn: -

I am in receipt of the report “Addendum 2 to the risk management” dated May 24, 1999,
prepared by Erler & kalinowski for the above referenced site.

This document has been prepared in accordance to requirements outlined in section 4.5 of
the initial risk management plan. The requirements include documenting the relocation
of the foundry material on site and capping of the site. This document also satisfies the
requirement for closure as mentioned in a letter dated July 9, 1996 from this Department

Based on the information provided to this department, the site does not pose a threat to
public health and no further remedial action is required. However, all the pertinent risk
management protocols should be followed as necessary. If you have any questions, you
may reach me at (510) 567-6764.

Sincerely,

/ZMD/

Madhulla Logan
Hazardous Material Speclahst

195 Mlchel!e King, Erler and Kalinowski, Inc. 1730 Amphlett Blvd., Suite 320, San
Mateo, CA — 94402

Jackie Bretschneider, City of Newark Fire Department, Newark, CA



